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News Release

For Release: 11/27/2018		
Contact: Chet McWhorter
Special Meeting

 	West Point NE – On Tuesday, November 27, 2018, the Board of Cuming County Public Power District held a special meeting to consider a Plan of Consolidation with Burt County Public Power District. This meeting was held at 10:00 o’clock a.m. at the CCPPD office located at 500 South Main Street, West Point, Nebraska.
[bookmark: _GoBack]	The Agenda for the meeting consisted only of the Consideration of the Plan of Consolidation. After discussion, the Board voted to not ratify the plan. This vote puts to an end the discussions of merger between the two Districts and is the result of many months of consideration, studies, and due diligence. Questions can be directed to Chet McWhorter, General Manager of CCPPD, 402-372-2463.



####
For more information and videos on electrical safety, visit www.SafeElectricity.org. Safe Electricity is a program of the Energy Education Council, a non-profit organization dedicated to promoting electrical safety and energy efficiency, and supported by a coalition of hundreds of organizations, including electric utilities, educators and other entities committed to promoting safe use of electricity.
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